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I-275 Greenway Trailhead 258399-3-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Urban Corridor

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits Grace Street at

I-275 and Arch
St. at I-275

Project Start April 2019
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Construction
Cost

$1.2 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2019

Contractor Midwestern
Construction,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Salem Dhouib
  813-612-3200
  Salem.Dhouib@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2019

This urban corridor improvement project will build a trailhead for the
I-275 Greenway on Grace Street and a cul-de-sac on Arch Street in
the Carver City neighborhood of Tampa. The project will also include
landscaping.

Construction activities may occur Sunday through Saturday from 7
a.m. to 7 p.m.

When needed, intermittent lane closures can be expected from 8
a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

The $1.2 million project is anticipated to finish in the fall of 2019. 


